Local Schools



Sam Traxel Earns Dicken scholarship

MAY 31ST 2018 BY DEE LOFLIN

Sam Traxel Earns Dicken scholarship

Sam Traxel of the Poplar Bluff High School Class of 2018 has been awarded the \$500 Kyle Curtis Dicken Memorial scholarship, available to graduating seniors pursuing music. Traxel plans to study audio engineering technology at Belmont University in Nashville.

Contributions to the Dicken Memorial scholarship fund may be made to: Community Foundation of the Ozarks, 425 E. Trafficway, Springfield MO 65806. For more information, email awingo@cfozarks.org of call 573-803-1248.

Pictured: Curtis and Wanda Dicken present Sam Traxel with a scholarship in May. Also pictured is band director Stephen Winters.

Photo and article submitted by Tim Krakowiak, Communications/Marketing Director, Poplar Bluff R-I School District

LAST UPDATED ON MAY 31ST 2018 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/vahf/Sam-Traxel-Earns-Dicken-scholarship

Go to post



More from ShowMe Times:

SUBSCRIBE TO "LOCAL SCHOOLS"

ShowMe Gold Sponsors